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On July 28, 2022, the New Hampshire Department of Health and Human Services published a Request for Proposals, soliciting proposals for the provision of health equity training and professional development for Department of Health and Human Services (Department) staff; Regional Public Health Networks; and town, municipal, and city health officers.
The Department is publishing this addendum to:
1. Delete and replace Section 3, Statement of Work, Subsection 3.2, Scope of Services, Paragraph 3.2.12, to read:

[bookmark: _GoBack]3.2.12. RESERVED

2. Modify Section 3, Statement of Work, Subsection 3.2, Scope of Services, Question 6, to read:

Q6.	How many statewide trainings will you provide to meet the needs of the resulting contract? Please provide the number of trainings and method of delivery (E.g. In person, virtual, hybrid, synchronous, asynchronous, etc.). The estimated number of eligible participants includes, but is not limited to, approximately 3,000 DHHS employees and approximately 400 health officers and/or deputies, and up to 50 contractors to be trained over the course of the resulting contract.
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